
MCGILL UNIVERSITY 

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

L. W. DOUGLAS

May 17, 1938

Dear Sir,

In reply to yours of the 14th May, may 

I say that the University does not Include the subject 

of Typewriting in its curriculum.

Tours very truly,

Mr. L.0.Eeehenberg, 
University of North Dakota, 
University Station,
Grand Forks, N.D.


